
Colour printing/
Photocopying 

Could anyone printing or 
photocopying, or requesting printing or 
photocopying, please consider carefully 
whether you need colour photocopies. 
Our contract allows for a certain 
number (8130) of colour copies per 
quarter within the agreed charge, and 
the charge for excess colour copies can 
mount up quite quickly.  Fortunately, 
any excess black and white copies are 
much cheaper.  

Keith Holmes,  

Treasurer    

High Street Uniting Church 

NEWS: 28 th May 2023  
We acknowledge the traditional custodianship  

of the Boon Wurrung people in this region  
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ZOOM/PHONE DETAILS 
For all services: 

On a tablet or laptop computer:  Go to https://zoom.us/j/95468493260 and use the password 3199. 

(or go to https://zoom.us/join and use the meeting number below) 

On a phone without video: call (03) 7018 2005 

Meeting ID: 954 6849 3260 #            Participant ID: #          Password: 3199 # 

 

 

 

 

 

Good News from Brekky Club!! 

 The Victorian Labor Government has fulfilled the promise made 
prior to last year’s election: as it announced in the budget on 
Tuesday that the Frankston Brekky Club will receive a grant of 
$200,000 to continue its life-supporting work in the community. 
It will enable us to continue employing two part time workers to 
oversee and offer care through the Brekky Club. Thank you to 
those who supported our requests for support.  

Christmas in July 

On Saturday July 22 we will be holding 
a Christmas in July lunch.  Please start 
thinking about gathering in table 
groups to share a catered lunch and 
start thinking about how to decorate 
your table.  There will be a prize for 
the best decorated table and some 
Christmas focussed entertainment.  
Reserve the date for this community 
event.  More information and details 
for tickets will be available soon. 
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Presbytery Event: Uluru Statement from the 
Heart and Voice Referendum 

Presbytery and the Victorian Council of Churches are co-
sponsoring an evening of listening and conversation about 
The Uluru Statement from the Heart and the Voice 
Referendum. The Voice proposal arises from an invitation to 
the people of Australia from The Uluru Statement from the 
Heart. This is an opportunity to hear what gave rise to the 
referendum and consider the vital issues and questions 
raised by First Peoples.  

The speaker will be Rev Dr Garry Deverell, Lecturer and 
Research Fellow in the School of Indigenous Studies, 
University of Divinity.  
Refreshments will be served at 7 pm. The event will be live 
streamed on Youtube.  

TUESDAY 30 MAY, 7.30-9.00PM 
GLEN WAVERLEY UNITING CHURCH 
Cnr Kingsway and Bogong Ave, Glen Waverley 
(Parking station in Bogong Ave)  

More Information 

Important contact details: 
Ross Pearce: 0437 561 833 
rgpearce.au@gmail.com 
Mandy Lake: 0438 715 029 
mandy.lake@monash.edu 
 
Website: www.frankstonuniting.org.au 
 
Prayer team: Phone 5971 2840 (Marlene) 
or email hsuca-
prayer@googlegroups.com   
 
Office hours:  9:00 am to 1:00pm, M - F. 
frankstonuc@gmail.com or 9783 3400 
 
Offerings:  
Account name: Frankston Uniting Church 
BSB: 063 133 Account #: 00800128 
Please use OFFERING as the description 
OR Mail Cheque to:  
31 Lucerne Cres 
Frankston VIC 3199 
 
Notices: Please send any items to 
frankstonuc@gmail.com by midday on 
Thursday. 
 
HST: Please send material to 
johnannable@bigpond.com  

Coming Up in June 

Tues 6th: Church Council at 7:30pm 

Mon 12th: King’s Birthday public holiday 

Thurs 15th: Baxter Village Communion 

Fri 16th: Material for HST due 

Tues 20th: Elders at 1:30pm 

Tues 27th: C.O.G at 7:30pm 

Sun 25th: Distribution of HST 

Sunday, 28th May - Pentecost (Combined service) 
Bible Reader:  Rona Russell 
Stewards:  Rona Russell, Heather Rawson 
Morning Tea: Marilyn S, Carol C. 
 

Sunday, 4th June 
Bible Reader:  Erica Hutchinson 
Stewards:  Daryl & Shirley Groves 
Morning Tea: Graeme & Jenny H, Fay L 
 

The Contemporary Roster and further details for the Traditional Roster can be found on our 

website,  frankstonuniting.org.au, or on the noticeboard.  

Traditional Rosters 

Bible Study Group 

The fortnightly group will be continuing our new study on 
Tuesday, 30th  May, at 10.30am at the Church in the Green 
Room. We will be using the study booklet “Women of the 
New Testament”.  
This will be our last session before our winter break and we 
then recommence on Tuesday 5th September. 
New members are very welcome at any time. Please contact 
Keith Holmes (9789 2575) for further details and for a 
booklet. 

Ormond Uniting Church - Lukan Parables Course 

Ormond Uniting Church is offering a Zoom course called 

“What is the Kingdom of God like? Reading the Parables of 

Luke.” The course, led by Brad Denniston, starts on 

Thursday, 13th July and runs for 6 weeks. For more 

information, please visit the website: https://

www.ormondunitingchurch.org/ormond-learning-hub.html 

or call 0411 958 127. 
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